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Earlier this year, in a speech to the National Spectrum Managers Association, I 
noted that the Commission was long overdue on ruling on a petition to rechannelize the 
18 GHz band.  While this item may be a little “under the radar screen,” it is a long-
awaited decision for the fixed wireless community, and I wholeheartedly support our 
action today.   

 
Our item serves dual purposes.  Not only will it facilitate relocation of fixed 

microwave facilities in and around the band, equally as important, our decision puts in 
place a new channelization plan for the 18 GHz band that promotes spectrum efficiency 
by allowing licensees to use smaller channels for the capacity needs.  As the demand for 
spectrum grows on a daily basis, the Commission should always do what we can to 
encourage more efficient use of the spectrum resource.    
 


